
 

 

 

Summer Holiday Arrangements 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Throughout the last few months we have tried to keep you as updated as possible. Today, the 
Secretary of State for Education has confirmed that they are not asking schools to open over the 
summer holidays, and there is no expectation to provide childcare. 

 

Archibald First School, will therefore be closed over the holidays.  

 

Collectively, Gosforth Schools’ Trust are currently looking into summer holiday provision and we hope 
to be able to share opportunities for families and children prior to the holidays. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Turner 

 


